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27 March 2014 
Jane Ellison MP 
Parliamentary Under Se retary of State for Public Health 
Richmond House 
79 Whitehall 
London 
SW1A 2NS 

Dear Jane Ellison, 

On behalf of Elizabeth ) oyd, I write to acknowledge and thank you for your letter of 
13 March. 

It will come as little surprise to you, I am sure, that the Charity Commission's response 
to our letter indicates an unwillingness on their part to take the matter further. A copy of 
their reply is enclosed. 

Since our letter to you, v'e have heard of more disturbing news about how the MFT is 
being run. 

Yours sincerely, 

Russell Mishcon 
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